

Wisconsin Department of Transportation

www.dot.wisconsin.gov

Scott Walker Governor Mark Gottlieb, P.E. Secretary

Division of Transportation Investment Management 4802 Sheboygan Ave. P O Box 7913

Madison, WI 53707-7913 Telephone: 608-266-3973 FAX: 608-266-0658

tressie.kamp@dot.wi.gov

February 21, 2014

Timothy Acklin, Senior Planner City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse St. La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Mr. Acklin:

Congratulations! The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) has reviewed your Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) project, VIP Trail Expansion/Extension. You are invited to proceed to the second round of the two-stage application process. **The project ID assigned to your project is SWBP22.** This ID will be necessary to complete the second-round application.

Application materials will be available starting Monday, February 24 on the WisDOT TAP website (http://www.dot.wisconsin.gov/localgov/aid/tap.htm). The website will have the application itself as well as instructions for completion. The second application is due by March 28, 2014.

Thank you for participating in the WisDOT Transportation Alternatives Program. WisDOT is proud to fund bicycle and pedestrian facilities, Safe Routes to School, and other transportation improvement projects that improve transportation options for non-drivers.

Sincerely,

Tressie Kamp

Statewide Multi-Modal Programs Manager

WisDOT-Bureau of Transit, Local Roads, Railroads & Harbors

4802 Sheboygan Ave., Room 951

Mllang

Madison, WI 53707

Phone: (608) 266-3973

Email: tressie.kamp@dot.wi.gov



Wisconsin Department of Transportation

www.dot.wisconsin.gov

Scott Walker Governor Mark Gottlieb, P.E. Secretary

Division of Transportation Investment Management 4802 Sheboygan Ave. P O Box 7913

Telephone: 608-266-3973 FAX: 608-266-0658 tressie.kamp@dot.wi.gov

Madison, WI 53707-7913

February 21, 2014

Timothy Acklin, Senior Planner City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse St. La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Mr. Acklin:

Congratulations! The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) has reviewed your Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) project, TIF Bicycle And Pedestrian Facility Improvements. You are invited to proceed to the second round of the two-stage application process. **The project ID assigned to your project is SWBP23.** This ID will be necessary to complete the second-round application.

Application materials will be available starting Monday, February 24 on the WisDOT TAP website (http://www.dot.wisconsin.gov/localgov/aid/tap.htm). The website will have the application itself as well as instructions for completion. The second application is due by March 28, 2014.

Thank you for participating in the WisDOT Transportation Alternatives Program. WisDOT is proud to fund bicycle and pedestrian facilities, Safe Routes to School, and other transportation improvement projects that improve transportation options for non-drivers.

Sincerely,

Tressie Kamp

Statewide Multi-Modal Programs Manager

WisDOT-Bureau of Transit, Local Roads, Railroads & Harbors

4802 Sheboygan Ave., Room 951

Milant

Madison, WI 53707

Phone: (608) 266-3973

Email: tressie.kamp@dot.wi.gov